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| December 21,1993 yww
e

i Ms. Cynthia D. Miller-Corbett 4 ;",

j U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV 1DOCKETED .--

c' C~ i
Uranium Recovery Field Office E @ @c7; P.O. Box 25325 USNRC % C?
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{
Denver, Colorado 80225 goggog ,

e
| RF. Termination Request 5

Source and Byproduct Material License SUA-1556'

Dear Ms. Miller-Corbett:
r

On June 21, 1993 the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission issued Bingham Engineering a
Byproduct Material License SUA-1556. This license authorized Bingham Engineering to receive
25 kilogram (kg) of mill tailings to perform laboratory analysis. The license was issued to be ,

used in accordance with statements, representations, and conditions contained in the licensee's ,

'

submittal dated May 12, and June 9,1993.
i

This letter request the termination of this license (SUA-1556). As indicated in our May 12, and
June 9,1993 submittals we were proposing to receive and handled 25 kilogrmns of mill tailings
to produce a leachate solution for our permeameter tests. This request for c byproduct license
was necessary for a specific project and scope of services for Envirocare of Utah, Inc. (Client).
Further agreements with our Client' relating to the need for permeameter testing of the mill
tailings leachate resulted in not receiving or handling of the mill tailings.

A leachate solution necessary for o ir laboratory testing was generated at Barringer L.aboratories,
an EPA certified laboratory. The need for a byproduct license is no longer applicable and we

,

| request the license be terminated. We have provided the State of Utah, Division of Radiation

| Control our proposed work plan for the handling of the material received from Barringer. They

|
have informed us that there is no special requirements for the quantities we have received. !

>

{ Should you have any questions, please call David K. Cline at (801) 532-2230.
\,

| Sincerely,
! |

BINGIIAM ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. ] 600fj 9
l
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David K. Cline, P.E. i
' Civil / Environmental Engineer _
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